
Following public engagement and discussions, including 
the sharing of early design ideas last year, the Village Hall 
Committee is taking the opportunity to further assess the 
best future options for this valuable community asset. It is 
essential to ensure the hall serves the needs of Adderley 
both today and for many years to come.

Villagers are being asked to provide much-needed feedback 
on formal proposals for the future of the Village Hall 
and Bowling Pavilion. These venues exist for the entire 
community, and decisions regarding their management will 
be guided by the wishes of the community.

Current funding would only allow for limited refurbishment 
of the hall, such as a new roof and a modest rebuild of 
the pavilion. Further work would only be possible through 
grant funding, which may be limited. Any such funding 
would require an application process, which includes a 
formal consultation.

Consultation is a key part of this process, and to ensure you 
have the opportunity to engage, the committee has set out 
a timeline.

HAVE YOUR SAY



MARCH TO JUNE 2025
CONSULTATION LAUNCH

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO
Fill in the questionnaire and encourage others to do the same—the more 
feedback we receive, the better the outcome can be. Your input will form 

the basis of the decisions made by the committee.

MARCH
Questionnaire to be distributed during week commencing 10th March. Hard 
copies will be delivered to every household in the parish of Adderley. It will also 
be available online, with additional copies available at the Village Hall.

MAY
Public Consultation event to engage with villagers. 

APRIL
Collation of questionnaire responses and analysis of results.
Announcement of results via social media and website.

JUNE
The Village Hall Committee will set out a business plan to deliver the 
outcomes of the consultation, share project aims, and outline the design and 
project timeline.


